

THAC WEEKLY RECAP | FRIDAY 8 MAY 2020



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

With the relaxing of some restrictions in the Community by the Premier, our priority now moves to the safe and measured return of students to College.

Already, Year 12 students have returned and it was a joy to hear their voices and to observe their obvious connection.

We are as concerned as you for the proper social distancing measures to be observed. With the Health Authorities indicating that young people are not transmitting the virus, our priority is for the adults on-site, including Year 12, and especially the members of staff. We are using infrared touchless thermometers; we have hand sanitisers in every room and additional cleaning is taking place throughout the day.

We will make you aware of any revised plans for drop off and pick up of students and will adapt to the needs as observed during this transition period across the 2 weeks.

Please provide feedback as necessary, again through Reception or email to Mrs Smith, our Compliance Manager E. csmith@thac.nsw.edu.au.

Let me once again on your behalf thank teachers, leaders and our support staff for the extraordinary efforts throughout this event. It has been a great encouragement to work in such a team and with such a community as this one.

Best regards at this time

Praise the Lord. Praise the Lord, you His servants; praise the name of the Lord. Let the name of the Lord be praised, both now and forevermore. Psalm 113: 1-2

Mr Ross Whelan

Principal